
Mike J. Molina

From: Bridget S. Bongaard <bbongaard@gmaii.com>
Sent: Sunday, January 20, 2019 1:36 PM
To: Kelly King; Mike J. Molina; Keani N. Rawlins
Subject: Appointment of Planning Director, GET1

Dear Ms. King, Mr. Molina, and Ms. RawlinsFernandez,
It has come to my attention that Michele McLean who has served beautifully, with great fairness as Planning Director, is
not to be considered for continuation of her service. I hope this is only an idle rumor and not a fact. If so this would be a
grave error to remove this intelligent, hard working person with significant in depth experience in this role, who also
provides good judgement and balance in upholding her duties.

I hope you will strongly reconsider this situation and allow Michele McLean to remain in her current position, to better
serve us here in Maui County.

Sincerely,
Bridget S. Bongaard, MD, FACP
Director of the Maui Cancer Wellness Retreats


